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Closure of Route 14B (Ypao Road) for Installation of Street Lights 

(8/30/24) 
 
The Department of Public Works (DPW) announces the road closure of Route 14B (Ypao Road) from 
Congressman Palting Loop to the Pale San Vitores Road intersection on Saturday, September 7 and Sunday, 
September 8, 2024 from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  
 
This closure is required for the installation of new streetlights along this stretch of Ypao Road. Pedestrians will be 
allowed, however, access may be delayed to ensure their safety. Motorists are advised to use alternate routes 
during this period. Signage will be installed. Flaggers and traffic control personnel will be present to assist with 
detours and ensure safety.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your cooperation.  
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Office of the Director  
Department of Public Works,  
Tel: 671-646-3131  
 
Email: highways@dpw.guam.gov  
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